St Joseph’s Catholic School Newsletter No 15

Dates for Diary

Friday 31t March 2023

Mon 3 April at
9.00am

Year 4 Palm Sunday Assembly
— Y4 parents welcome

Welcome

Tues 4™ April at
9.00am

Year 3 Last Supper Assembly
— Y3 parents welcome

Lots going on at
preparation for next week’s Holy Week Assemblies!

Wed 51 April at
9:05am

Year 5 Stations of the Cross Assembly
— Y5 parents welcome

Thurs 6 April

Non Uniform Day and Easter Egg
Hunt £1.50 PTA donation for entry to
both Children break up for Easter
Holidays

Mon 24" April

Children back after Easter Holidays

Thurs 27th April

Monday 1% May

Tues 2
9am

May,

Coffee & Chat parent drop in- all
welcome
May Bank Holiday. School Closed

Feast day of St Joseph the Worker in
school led by Foundation and Year 6

Tues 2" May
Monday 8" May

Tuesday 9™ May

Year 4B Swimming Lessons start

School closed: Bank Holiday for the
Coronation of King Charles I11
End of KS2 SATSs for Year 6 starts

Thurs 11" May

First Holy Communion Parents’

at 6:30pm Meeting in school hall.
Mon 15 Year 1G Class Assembly
2:40pm

Thurs 18" May

Feast of the Accension led by Year 2 at
Holy Trinity Church

Mon 22" May
2:40pm

Year 1S Class Assembly

Wed 24" May

Year 1 Class trip to Warwick Castle

Wed 24" May

8:35am

Mon 5t June

Thurs 61 July

Coffee & Chat parent drop in

INSET DAY- closed to children.
Full MAC INSET DAY - closed to
children.

St Joseph’s this week including

Year Group News

Foundation
FY had a visit from Deacon Owen who spoke about
what Jesus did at the Last Supper.

Year 1

As mentioned in the dates for diary, both Year 1
classes will be having their class assemblies next half
term.

Year 2

We would like to say thank you to Mrs Korimbocus
who has worked with Year 2M over the last few
weeks. We hope to see you back again and thank you
for all your hard work with the children.

Year 3

Year 3 had a fantastic day with their friends from the
Rosary Primary School where they discussed each
others faith and how we lead prayer at St Joseph’s.

Year 4

Just a reminder that Year 4B will be going swimming
at Whitehosue Common baths after Easter. Year 4R
will go later in the summer term.

Year 5

Year 5 have been busy getting scientific (and a little
messy!) testing different shapes for their water
resistence. We know you have had a lot of fun doing
this!

Year 6

Just a reminder that any payments for the Year 6
residential will need to be paid as mentioned earlier
in the year. Please contact the school office if you
have any questions.
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